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Docket No., §0-262
Docket No. 50-306

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr, L. R. Eligson
Vice President, Nuclear
Generation
414 Nicollet Mal)
Minneapolis, MN 5540]

Dear Mr, Eliason:

This rc rs to the inspection conducted by Mr. G, L. Pirtle of this office
between September 6 and December 27, 1991, The inspection included a review
of activities authorized for your Prairie Island Nuclear Plant facility,

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report, Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, and interviews with personnel,

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection. However, the NRC 1s continuing to review deficiencies noted in
a contractor health physics security screening program, as noted in Sections
3 and 5.b of the Report Details,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's reculations, & copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Publi Document Room,

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection,

Sincerely,

L. Robert éreggr Chief

Reactor Programs Baanch
Enclosure: Inspection Reports
No. 50-282/91021(DRSS);
No. 50-306/91021(DRSS)

See Attached Distribution
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c¢ w/enclosure:

E. L. Watzl, Site Manager,
Prairie Island §

M. Sellman, Plant . ager

DCO/DCB (RIDS)

0C/LFOCE |

Resident Inspector, RIII Prairie
1slanag

Resident Inspector, R111 Monticello

John W, Ferman, Ph.D,,
Nuclear Engineer, MPCA

State Liaison O/ficer, State

~ of Minnesota

Prairie 1sland, LPM, NRR

Robert M. Thompson, Administrator
Wisconsin Division of Emergency
Government




